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 7 December 2021 
Dear Michael 

 

 

Joint Consultative Working Group Meeting, 15 November 2021 

 

The Committee for the Executive Office has requested information on meetings of the 

Joint Consultative Working Group (JCWG). 

A meeting of the JCWG took place on 15 November 2021.   

This is an official level meeting and the Executive was represented by officials from the 

Office of the NI Executive in Brussels and TEO.  The meeting included a stocktake of 

the information exchanged between the UK and EU since the previous meeting, 

discussion and clarification on information exchanged, and a discussion on the 

modalities of information exchange. 

Yours sincerely 
  
 

 
 
DAVID MCCREEDY 
 
Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer 




